May 29, 2018

H.E. Antonio Guterres
Secretary General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

OMNE Inc. supports the ten principles of Global Compact, with respect to human rights, labor, environment,
and anti-corruption. Over the past 6 years, we have focused on building core competencies establishing a
solution portfolio that provides world class services in the renewable energy space.

We are committed to deliver service solutions that exceed our clients expectations in a safe and healthy work
environment. Making the Global Compact and its principles part of the day to day operations of our company.
OMNE’s committed to engaging in partnerships that advance the goals of the United Nations.

OMNE fully understands the requirement for participations is the annual submissions of the COP. We commit
to report on progress within one year, and annually thereafter according to the COP. We fully support public
accountability and transparency. This includes:

e Asigned statement signed by the CEO stating our continued support for the Global Compact
e A description of practical actions
e A measurement of outcomes

Sincerely yours,

—

Mr. Mads Thiel
Managing Partner, OMNE Inc.




